
PS 28 Force Main Renovation  

Shorebirds Frequent Lagoon 

October 2021 

News Splash 
Jackson County Ut i l i ty  Author i ty 

Monthly         
Recognition 

 Congratulations 
to R.C. Brown 
on being selected 
for the PMP    
Supervisor        
position! 

 Congratulations 
to Justin Hayes 
on being selected 
for the Collection 
Operator position! 

Service Award       
Recipients: 

20 Years                            

Chris Smith 

 

10 Years 

Tara Fulton 

Lakeisha Hardimon 

Kevin Kiser 

Rose Thomas 

 

5 Years 

Mark Erikson 

Zack Mobley 

The force main located at Pump Station 28 off of McNair Boulevard in Ocean Springs   

recently required attention by the employees of the Maintenance, Collections, and Retail 

departments. The employees pictured below helped to restructure the force main by    

providing applicable skill and time to the repairs.  

Hydro Tank Assistance   

The PMP plant recently had malfunctions with the hydro tank causing the plant to 

operate without water. With the help and expertise from Rob Tunstall, Chris Smith, 

Mike Newbill, Walker Riley, and Brandon Robinson, the hydro tank was able to be 

reverted back to normal functioning with no additional expense needed. Thank you 

to these employees for their help and a job well done! 

Pictured above are two of the rare Aves species found at the West Jackson County Lagoon. 

The shorebird on the left is known as the Solitary Sandpiper and the shorebird to the right 

is known as the Spotted Sandpiper who both originate from the Scolopacidae bird family. 


